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NOTICE OF HEARING  
PETITION FOR ANNEXATION  

INTO THE McCALL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, the 13th day of June, 2023, at the hour 
of 5:15 p.m. of said day at the District Office at 201 Deinhard Lane, McCall, Idaho, the 
Commissioners of the McCall Fire Protection District will hold a hearing on the petition of the 
below stated property owner for annexation of their respective real property, which is described in 
Exhibit A, published together with this notice.   

 
 The Petition of Shore Lodge Whitetail, LLC for Annexation is on file at the McCall Fire 
Protection District office and may be reviewed during the regular business hours of the office 
Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at 201 Deinhard Lane, McCall, Idaho.  
 
 Any persons in attendance supporting or objecting to such petitions shall be heard at said 
hearing and at the close of the hearing, the Board shall approve or reject said petitions. 
 
By: Garrett de Jong, Fire Chief 
Dated: May 25, 2023 
Publication Date:  June 8, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

Publication:  A least once in the official paper of the Fire District [I.C. § 31-1411] 
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